
   

   

 

 

 

REPUBLICAN PARTY OF NEW MEXICO STATEMENT 

ON SEN. BEN RAY LUJAN  
  

Albuquerque, February 1—The following is a statement from RPNM Chairman Steve Pearce 

on news of Sen. Ben Ray Lujan suffering a stroke: 

  

“The Republican Party of New Mexico and I are saddened to learn of Sen. Lujan’s stroke, 

and we wish him a speedy recovery. Our thoughts and prayers are with the Senator and his 

family during this difficult time.” 
  

 


